
Hello- 

 

My name is Anna and I am a junior at Westview High School. I've taken several AP classes and 

tests, and I don't think that forcing colleges to accept a score of 3 is a good idea. From personal 

experience, I know that it isn't very hard to earn a 3 in some subjects. If students get college 

credit for these courses, and use them as prerequisites to take more advanced courses, they will 

find themselves unprepared. Please consider this as you prepare to vote on Tuesday. 

 

Thank you for your time,  

Anna Shapiro 

 


